
 

The Church of the Redeemer 

Announcements for April 19, 2020 

We miss You! 

Be assured that the work of the church still continues. 

And you are in our prayers. 

 
THIS WEEK AT REDEEMER! 

April 19 to April  25, 2020 

Sunday 11:15 AM Online Worship with   
The National Cathedral  

Monday  Flexible Office Hours 

Tuesday  Flexible Office Hours 

Wednesday 12:00 PM 
 

AA Meeting 
Flexible Office Hours 
 

Thursday  Flexible Office Hours 

Friday  Church Office Closed 

Saturday  11:00  AA Meeting 

The bulletins, videos, announcements, 
sermons, Echoes and MORE! 

Can be found on  

www.corgsc.org 

Readings for Sunday April 26, 2020 

First: Acts 2:14a,36-41 

Psalm: Psalm 116:1-3, 10-17 

Second: 1 Peter 1:17-23 

Gospel:   Luke 24:13-35 

As you are at home with your 
families please take the time to 

send a photo of your 
gatherings and the things you 
are doing.  Email or mail them 

to the office.   
We will share these photos 

through our  E-blast and our 
Echoes next month. 

 
If you would like to put a 

caption or a little article with 
your photos                          

THAT would be GREAT!!!! 
 

Have a safe quarantine and 
know that you are in our 

prayers! 
The Staff of Redeemer 

Rev. Catherine+, Sue, Lori, 
Bob and Gabriel 

 20   Hunter Massengill 

 21    Kaitlyn Massengill 

 24    Lisa Brooks 

 24    Diane Campbell 

 24    Gary Powell 

 25    Ken Nall 



 

   Parish Staff  

Parish Administrator & Bookkeeper   Sue Bannio parishadmin@corgsc.org 

Director of Youth & Family Ministries   Lori Hawkins lhredeemer@gmail.com 

Choirmaster and Organist   Robert Powell  

Sexton   Gabriel Santamaria Office Support   Judy Planck 

 

IMPORTANT EMAIL ADDRESSES 

    
Rector: Rev. Catherine Tatem  RevCTatem@gmail.com 864.350.4270 

Senior Warden:   Judy Planck jhp12144@gmail.com 864.918.2303 

Junior Warden:   Jason Houston jasonhouston72@gmail.com 864.608.9183 

Prayers of the People 
 

 

The Church of the Redeemer has a faithful and strong prayer ministry. If you would like to add someone's 
name to the prayer list, please fill out a form in the pew rack and place it in the offering plate or contact 
the parish office. Please let the parish office know when a name can be removed from our prayers.  

Thank you for your help in keeping our prayer list up to date! 

Please Pray for: 

For the Homebound:   Lynne Massengill, Neil Massey,  Earlene Nall, Mary Vaughn 

For the Repose of the Soul of:  All who died this past week of COVID-19 in our world 
For Our Missionary in the Ukraine:  Gary Powell 
Diocesan Cycle of Prayer:  St. George’s, Anderson; St. Mark’s, Chester 

For the Men and Women serving in our Military, especially:  

 

For those Studying in Undergraduate and Graduate Programs in College:   

 

If you know anyone in the hospital,  or in need of prayers, 
please call the Church Office: 277-4562  or send prayer requests to parishadmin@corgsc.org. 

Elizabeth Bannio  Jacob Hayes Matthew Howard 

Kaitlyn   Massengill Bennett Helm Thomas Jennings 

VESTRY 
Rector Rev. Catherine Tatem Christian Ed  Katie Broderick (2021) Membership Greg Brown (2022) 

Sr. Warden Judy Planck (2020) Communications Daniel McCullough (2022) Outreach Robin Mill (2022) 

Jr.. Warden  Jason Houston (2020) Fellowship  Bill Heizer (2021)  Pastoral Care Dinah Johnson (2021) 

Building & Grounds Jason Houston (2020) Worship Annette Burdette (2022)  Stewardship  Debbie Bauer (2020) 

  Finance Rebekah Webb (2021)   

Fred  Aldrich Elijah Johnson Chris  McDowell Elizabeth Skardon 

Nick  Henderson Andrew  Lupo Michael Reardon Christopher  Tyminiski 

Claire Allen Harriet Cox Christine Hodge Jean Ohmsen Marguerite Watson 

Chris Arnold Melody Daniel Katie Houston Ruth Power Bob Weinstein 

Louis Ashley Judy Dominick Hank Johnson Ivy Reed Alison White 

Betty Brandt Kathy Engler Bill Lee Don  Sanders, Jr. Alice Williams 

Micki Brown Bev Hardin Betty Lupo Trey Skardon Shirley Williams 

Ray Campbell Brian Hatcher Hugh McCarren Jackie Smith Diane Wissinger 

    Janet Wolf 

mailto:jasonhouston72@gmail.com

